Dear Sirs

I am an attorney in Gauteng who renders pro amico services to a variety of pensioners and widows and orphans. 

The Law Society of the Northern Provinces has in the past supported and assisted a number of criminal persons who have opposed many of my clients and certain persons attempting to extort moneys from me with this process without actually reading any papers. They have invaded my clients privacy and embarked on programmes of harassment now admittedly without cause.

I have also advised the Bar Council of South Africa of the criminal activities of many member of the profession against who charges and dockets have been opened. The Bar council ignores this and in fact promotes such council to senior positions.

The fee charges of advocates are out of control and the Bar Council insists on payments and forces attorneys to pay without submission of time sheets and allows conduct which is in fact fraudulent being many different accounts for one month by the same council for the same matter.

As I have much first hand conduct of this I would like to make personal representations on the Bill.

Yours sincerely

JUNE MARKS

B Com (cum laude) LLB (cum laude) LLM (Insolvency Law, Company Law, Insurance Law) (cum laude)
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